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HB 3145 would advance the development of innovative housing construction 

materials and methods in Oregon, making it more likely that housing could be built 

and sited quickly, especially housing for people with moderate and lower incomes. 

Due to the current homelessness crisis in our state, which could definitely get worse 

due to impending federal changes, as well as a longstanding shortage of housing for 

working class and poor Oregonians, I strongly support this bill, and I hope you will, 

too. Thank you. 


